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GAS REVIEW BOARD ANNOUNCES NEW APPOINTEES 
 
 

The Presiding Member of the Gas Review Board, Mr Robert Edel, today announced the 
appointment of Dr Frank Harman and Mr Max Kimber to the Gas Review Board. 
 
Dr Harman is a former senior economics lecturer at Murdoch University. 
 
Mr Kimber is a consultant engineer with extensive experience in the Australian gas pipeline 
industry. 
 
The appointments are made under s.51(1)(b) of the Gas Pipelines Access (Western 
Australia) Act 1998. 
 
Applicants to the Gas Review Board have been advised of the appointments. 
 
The appointments enable the Gas Review Board to convene at the earliest opportunity to 
commence the review of the applications it has received. 
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